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Newsletter no. 4 

8th October 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
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Mrs Rathbone and Mrs McDonald- 

The Breakfast Club Team 

Hi. I’m Mrs McDonald and I’ve 

been a T.A. at The Good 

Shepherd for 5 years. I love 

reading and am lucky to be the 

schools Head Librarian. Last 

year I started the couch to 5k 

and I try to go out running at 

least twice a week. Fun fact - I 

own 4 cats, 4 rabbits and a tank 

full of fish, including a shark!! 

Hi, I’m Helen Rathbone. I’ve 

been working at The Good 

Shepherd for nearly 15 years. 

I’ve had numerous jobs 

ranging from nursery to Ks2. 

At the moment I am an LSA. 

For the past 5 years I have 

been running breakfast club. 

I enjoy reading, walking and 

spending time with my 

grandchildren.  

Breakfast Club starts at 8.00 and is £3.00 per day 

without breakfast or £4.00 with breakfast. 

Please book via School Gateway. Bookings must be 

made and paid for in advance. If your child has 

never been to Breakfast Club, you will also need to 

complete a registration form from the office. Click 

here for more information. 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Jones for being appointed as 

our new staff governor! We know she will be great in 

this new role. 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Breakfast+and+After+School+Clubs&pid=30


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy K 9th October 

2C 5C 

Shyla G 7th October 

Jaylen H 8th October 

Miss Katie 9th October 

Staff 

Reminder! 

Please remember that we are a nut free school which 

means you should be sure not to include any products 

with nuts in your child’s packed lunch for the wellbeing 

of other students. 

Mrs Dodds addressed the Year 6 

parents this week in an outdoor 

meeting about preparations for SATS 

and expectations of children in Year 6. 

 

Francesca Daniels, sharing 

an extract with her class 

from the book Little 

Leaders, Exceptional 

Men In Black 

History about Guion ‘Guy’ 

Bluford, The first African 

American in Space. Thanks 

for Sharing Francesca.  

  

Did you know one of the greatest African 
rulers of all time,  Mansa Musa  (1280–
1337)  led the Mali Empire at the height of 
its power and creativity? He directly 
controlled the price of gold, and he has been 
described as the richest person in human 
history.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The McCarthy-Dixon Foundation Food Larder is open 5 

days a week at The Swan and Helmet. No referral 

needed. Any 8 items for £5. Any 16 items for £10. Click 

here to visit their Facebook page for more information. 

 

  

This week we have had: 

1. 8 students arriving late 

on 8 occasions.  

2. This equates to 40 

minutes of learning 

LOST! 

3. 11 students with 

unauthorised absences. 

 Congratulations to RA and 4C for getting 100% 

attendance this week! Our whole school attendance 

for this week is 94.96%. We can do better! 

Please remember, if your child is absent from school 

you must contact the school each day of their 

absence. 

 
First Holy Communion 2022 at St Gregory's, 
Sacred Heart and Our Lady's Parish 
 
There will be parish meetings for those children in 
years 3-6 wanting to make their First Holy Communion 
next year. It is essential that your child/children and at 
least one parent attends, although the whole family is 
most welcome!  
The details are as follows: Those in Sacred Heart 
and Our Lady's Parish - Sunday 10th October, in the 
hall after 10.30am Mass. 
Those in St Gregory's parish - Sunday 17th October in 
the hall after 12.00pm Mass.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact Stella Watts on 
swatts49@outlook.com. 
  

 

School Administrator vacancy 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary 

School are recruiting for a School Office 

Administrator.  

Closing date for applications is Midday, 

Fri 22nd Oct, 2021. For full details and to 

apply online click here. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TheMcCarthyDixonFoundation
https://mynewterm.com/school/The-Good-Shepherd-Catholic-Primary-School/142742/EDV-2021-GSCPS-79719/School-Office-Administrator


 

  

  

Trilogy are running lots of great activities this 

October half term! Click here to find out more. 

We had the pleasure of having Decathlon athlete 

Matt Lee visiting us today!  

Each class did a circuit of burpees, star jumps, sit 

ups, push ups, and squat thrusts. They did such an 

amazing job and behaved so well for our guest. 

They had a great time asking him lots of questions 

and found out that he eats 5 meals a day and can 

jump the height of a door frame. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We raised £500.79 from sponsorships for the 

school which we can use for trips or school 

improvement which is amazing. Thank you to 

everyone who donated.  

Children who got bronze and silver rewards were 

given their certificates by Matt Lee after their 

circuits. Children with a gold reward had a photo 

taken with Matt and will have those sent home 

next week! 

Thank you Matt!  

https://www.trilogyleisure.co.uk/junior-activities/holiday-activities/

